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The Eau Claire Police Department has been notified that Sex Offender Walter T. Mallett (DOB: 02/14/1976)
will be released from prison on August 6, 2019. Mallett will be under supervision by the Wisconsin Department
of Corrections (DOC). Mallett's previous convictions include:

3rd Degree Sexual Assault (September 17, 1998) - Dunn County
3rd Degree Sexual Assault (July 2, 2003) - Eau Claire County

Mallett has been released from prison several times on additional other convictions and rules violations after
being released from his original conviction in 1998.

Mallett will be residing at a DOC monitored residence in the 100 block of Randall Street in the City of Eau
Claire. The DOC has informed the Eau Claire Police Department this placement is temporary. DOC will work
continuously to find a long-term placement for Mallett

The primary focus of Mallett's DOC release plan is to insure public safety. Mallett's conditions of release
include:

Sex offender registrant.

Comply with all sex offender registrant rules.

Lifetime GPS monitoring.

No contact with juveniles.

No use of alcohol or entering taverns.

Only allowed to leave the residence between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.

The Eau Claire Police Department would like to remind the public all sex offenders in Wisconsin are listed on
the DOC Sex Offender Registry website at http://offender.doc.state.wi.us/public/

Inquiries regarding Mallett should be directed to Wisconsin Department of Corrections Supervisor Lona
Sullivan at 715-450-1558.
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